
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 6th February, 2018 
 JE/CC/15 
  
   
 
 
TO:   ALL MEMBERS OF PENDLE TWINNING ASSOCIATION 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

NEXT MEETING – 14
TH 

FEBRUARY 2018 @ 5.30P.M.   

 

The next meeting of the Pendle Twinning Committee will be held at Nelson Town 
Hall on Wednesday 14th February 2018 to discuss the agenda overleaf. 
 
Please note the twinning update at Item 3 which will be discussed at the meeting. If 
you can’t make the meeting please let me know if you want to be involved with any 
of the events or have any thoughts on them, and if you are planning to go to Creil in 
June. 
 
There are still a few twinning members who have not paid their annual subscriptions.  
I will email people to remind them, but if you have not paid your subscription this 
year please can you bring the £10 to the meeting or pop a cheque in the post.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joanne Eccles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies 
 
2. Minutes 

 
Enc. To approve, or otherwise, the Minutes of the meeting held on 18th October, 

2017. 
   
3. Twinning Update    
 
Enc.  Attached is an update on twinning projects for the year ahead which will be 

discussed at the meeting.  
 
4. Donation – for Foreign Language Skills 
 
 Aileen Rostron has kindly donated £500 to the Twinning Association following 

the sale of some of her paintings last year. She would like the money to be 
used to help young people develop their foreign language skills.  

  
 She is also exhibiting in Creil this summer to coincide with the Creil Festival 

and again, any profits from the sale of her paintings will go towards this 
project.    

  
 Rodney will be at the meeting for Members’ views on this proposal and to 

answer any questions.   
 
5. Financial Statement 

 
The Honorary Secretary will report on the finances of the Association.  

 
6. Any Other Business 
  
7. Dates of Future Meetings 
  

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday evening at 5.30p.m. on 18th 
April, 2018.  
 
 


